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Classes held in person 

633 Old Homestead Highway, Swanzey   

Wednesday evenings 

5:30-7:00 

 

SPRING CLASSES 

5/1     For parents of 0-1 year olds 

5/15  For parents of 4-5 year olds 
 

To register online for these free 

classes, please scan this QR code: 

 

For more information, please call 

357-2042 or email: 

Beth Audette   baudette@mrsd.org 

Lynn Speckman   lspeckman@mrsd.org 
 
 

 

 Free Summer Tutoring 
 

Title I is offering FREE tutoring July 1 - August 2, 2024 

with a choice of 1 or 2 sessions per week for  

students entering grades 1-7.   

 

2 ways to register: 

 

1. If your child will be in the Beyond the Bell summer 

program, you can register for tutoring within that form.   

2. If your child will not be participating in Beyond the 

Bell summer program and you would like tutoring for 

your child, please register by filling in the form at this 

link:  https://tinyurl.com/2wmz9s68 

 

 

   Executive Functioning 

 

Skills that help you get things done 

 

 

 

 

 

B O A R D   G A M E S 

 

So many executive functioning skills can be 

practiced while playing board games! 

 

• Starting tasks 

• Planning 

• Organization 

• Prioritizing 

• Attention 

• Taking turns 

• Patience 

• Working memory 

• Strategy 

• Flexibility 

• Self-monitoring 

• Emotional control 

If you don’t have games at home, you can check 

with your local library to borrow some.  You 

can also make your own!  Below is a simple 

template that you can have fun with.  Draw it 

on a big piece of paper and fill in the squares as 

you wish! 
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